NOTICE

TO ALL NEW STUDENTS

There is still time to register for the upcoming Fall 2022

semester. Registration will continue on Monday, August 22,
beginning at 9:00 A.M. in the Gus F. Taylor Gymnasium.
Additionally, please be reminded that classes begin on
Wednesday, August 24. Should you have any questions, or
need assistance with the enrollment process, please
contact Mrs. Joyce Allen in the Office of Admission at:
(903) 593-8311, ext. 2221 | admissions1@texascollege.edu




